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9th January 2024 

 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

There are 15 place available for Year 4 children to take part in a cycle training session to further 
develop their cycling skills. This will involve the children completing a two hour off road 
introduction to cycling session on the school playground.  
 
Sessions are carried out by cycle trainers from Wolverhampton City Council’s Road Safety Team 
on Tuesday 20th February 2024 from  9.30am – 11.30am.  
 
To take part in their level one training your child must have a roadworthy bike (with both 
brakes fully functioning). If your child’s bike is not roadworthy they will not be able to 
participate.  
Your child must be able to ride a bike without stabilizers.   
We would also encourage children to wear a cycle helmet if they have one available.  
Please also ensure your child has suitable waterproof/ protective clothing on training days.  
 
If your child would like to attend this training please complete the attached consent form and return 
to school no later than Wednesday 31st January 2023.  
 
 
Yours sincerely                                           

 

 
Mrs A Kabil  
Headteacher 
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